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April 19, 2021 

Dear Akron Students, Parents, Staff, and Families: 
 
We have created two new videos to provide you with information on the District’s response to 
the April 9, 2021 NYSDOH Interim Guidance for In-Person Instruction as well as our plan to 
increase the number of in-person learning days at the Elementary School.  Families are 
encouraged to click this link to view my ACS Return Presentation video. It provides a review of 
the NYSDOH and CDC Guidance as well as some important safety information.  
 
We are proud and excited to be able to welcome all Elementary students four days a week 
beginning Monday, April 26th. Wednesdays will remain a virtual day for all students. Please 
click on the link to view the Akron Elementary Return Presentation featuring Mr. Todd Esposito 
and Mrs. Caroline Kos and the plan for the elementary students. 
 
We understand that you may have follow up questions after watching these videos. We invite 
you to submit your questions through a Google Form. Please click on this link to submit your 
questions. We will respond to your questions in writing and post the responses to our District 
webpage on Tuesday.  
 
We also invite you to a virtual community forum on Wednesday, April 21st at 6:00 PM in which 
we will provide additional clarifying information. The forum is intended for parents or families 
of elementary students, but anyone is welcome to attend.  To join the forum on Wednesday, 
please click here. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support and trust in us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Patrick D. McCabe 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ve1AWqXeXyx1OzWS7dJgG8ywdtNclFeC/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18RcYkIOzA34wzJG9VCG043SZJz7oN43r/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdP77mYCEgV0qusYcoh-rwy20-48a2D10jwHFBGhGqDVeJKaw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdP77mYCEgV0qusYcoh-rwy20-48a2D10jwHFBGhGqDVeJKaw/viewform
http://meet.google.com/fgm-ucfx-vyj
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